About Mary Hare School

Mary Hare is a national school for the deaf in Newbury, Berkshire and is the largest school of its kind in the UK.  The school moved to Newbury in 1949 and was officially opened by Princess Margaret in 1950.

Mary Hare teaches using the oral/auditory philosophy so British Sign Language is not used in the classroom.  English is the language of the National Curriculum and of the outside world and so pupils are encouraged to use their voice and to make the best use of their residual hearing.  The school believes that this oral approach also maximises every pupil’s ability to be independent in the outside world.

The school takes children from Year 1 to Year 13 (aged 5-19) across both the Primary and Secondary sites.  We work with around 83 Local Authorities across the UK and the majority of our pupils are boarders.  The school offers the full national curriculum and the opportunity for a large deaf peer group.  Pupils come from British Sign Language (BSL) and non BSL backgrounds.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Pupils are given the confidence to thrive in an optimum learning environment, small class sizes and specialist teachers and successfully move on to University, F.E. Colleges, Apprenticeships and work.
